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Theme: 
Circus is  

coming to town 

Parents and Students 
Valentine’s Day is a favorite time at Camden!  We enjoy all the hearts, cupids, and love bugs. 

We are also excited to be starting our Circus is coming to town theme.  Clowns, tigers, 
acrobats, and elephants are always a big hit with the students! 

Tooth Fairy 
The tooth fairy will be visiting the students 

to discuss Dental Health Month on 
Wednesday, February 28th at 9:00am 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Mason S. 2/2        Kierra 2/5 
Aiden Pi. 2/5       Ms. Robin 2/5 
Max 2/5               Victoria P 2/6      
Obi 2/6       Ms. Mandy 2/6    
Phoebe 2/14       Colton P. 2/15     
Silas 2/15             Madison B 2/17   
Rowan I. 2/18       Joseph G 2/18      
Zoey C. 2/20       Marcos 2/21 
Joseph F 2/27      Mason P 2/23       
Contessa 2/24      Aliza 2/29                               
  

 

Uniforms 
Uniforms are to be worn Monday-Thursday for 
Preschool 1 through Kindergarten. Friday is a 
free day. If you need ordering information, 

please see an upfront member.  
 

Parents Night Out 
Saturday, February 10th  

6:30pm to 9:30pm 
$20 per child 

(CASH ONLY) 
Pizza and Popcorn will be served 
Please sign up by Wednesday to 

ensure food and staffing. 
 

Father/Daughter Dance 
Friday, February 23, 2018 

7:00pm - 9:00pm 
Tickets: $20 for Daddy/Daughter Combo 

 CASH ONLY 
Tickets can be purchased starting Monday, Feb. 

12th 
Refreshments will be served.  

Valentine Exchange and 
Craft Centers 

Wednesday, February 14 
3:00-4:00pm 

Class rosters are posted 
on classroom doors 

Parents: 
Please remember to remove all hand 

sanitizers and medicines from your child’s 
bags. 

 Thank you. 
 


